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American Buildings Company is constantly seeking ways to improve our product offering and remain 
the low cost supplier for our Builders. We are pleased to announce an improvement coming soon to 
our use of Spray Adhesive.   
 
Spray Adhesive Removal: 
 
Due to some states adopting regulations regarding the EPA’s Standards for Universal Waste 
Management,  which impacts the use of aerosol cans, American Buildings will no longer be 
providing spray adhesive (SADH-1) as an aid for thermal block securement. This securement 
method is a temporary solution and not a requirement for an effective installation. Going 
forward, this securement will be achieved by a simple “friction fit” between the blanket 
insulation and the roof panel.  

 
The benefits of this change include:  
• Compliance to state codes and regulations 
• Elimination of a ship direct requirement in some locations 
• Environmentally friendly installation 

 
 

Critical Dates: The new changes will be effective on all projects detailed after February 28, 2020.   
For more information, contact your local Sales Representative or Project Coordinator.   
 

Our Commitment 
American Buildings Company is committed to ongoing improvements in all aspects of our business. 
This change is intended to enhance our product offerings and improve our costs and 
competitiveness in the market place. Your input and comments are always appreciated.  If you have 
specific questions regarding this bulletin or any other area of our business, please contact your 
District Sales Manager or Project Coordinator. 
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